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Town of Henniker 
Road Management Meeting 
Tuesday, August 18, 2020 
Highway Department 

 

Members Present: Selectman Leon Parker, Highway Supervisor Leo Aucoin, Bill Marko, 
Mike Flecchia, Danny Aucoin 

Members Excused: Selectwoman Tia Hooper 

Recording Secretary: Kelly McCutcheon 
 
Bill Marko moved to approve the January minutes as presented. Danny Aucoin seconded. 
Motion carried 5-0. 
 
Selectman Parker moved to approve the February minutes as presented. Bill Marko 
seconded. Motion carried 5-0.  
 
Mike Flecchia moved to approve the July minutes as amended. Bill Marko seconded. Motion 
carried 5-0.  
 
Highway report: A rough quote for the bridge work is mid to upper $60,000 to redeck the 
bridge and an expendable bridge trust should be established. 
 
All the paving downtown is done, came in as quoted. Work is bring done on Patterson, there is 
good gravel under the road and a 6in drain is being installed down the up-hill side. It is over 100 
ft and there are 3 cross culverts with the first being on the gravel section of road. 
 
Meeting with Kristine Spaulding and Heidi Dunn who have agreed to a drainage easement onto 
their properties for 2 more culverts to be added.  Dan Higginson also granted a drainage 
easement for his property as well. 
 
Leo Aucoin is working with TDS in regards to bringing fiber optics downtown from Abby’s café 
toward the Henniker Bed and Breakfast.  
 
Gulf Rd had dry culverts due to the drought and was an opportune time to hand mix cement 
and dry seal the culverts.  There was a fuel tank leak but that has been repaired already.  
 
Guard rails on the Old Hillsboro Road over pass bridge are rotted out, don’t hit them. Leo is 
working with the State and Federal government on flood water at Mr. Bordon’s house. Was 
asked by State if any grants being used, Leo stated no all through taxation.  
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For 2021 Depot, Bennet, Elm and Circle are on the radar. The next meeting will discuss the 
specs on Old Hillsboro Rd as well as beginning the culvert inventory at some date. 
 
Bill Marko moved to adjourn at 7:45. Selectman Parker seconded. Motion carried 5-0.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


